
 

                              Law Enforcement Advisory Board  
 
                                                 Minutes  
 
                                            January 25, 2021 
 
The Law Enforcement Advisory Board meeting was held via the Microsoft 
Teams application during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
1.Call to Order 
 
2. Agenda Additions or Subtractions --- None 
 
3. December 21st Minutes – Approved as written. 
 
4. Jen Morrison gave an update on Use of Force Statewide policy. Still in 
first draft form after hearing from several key stakeholders. Our legislators 
maybe revisiting this policy soon. Jen recommended holding off until the 
legislator’s way in.  
 
5. Body Worn Cameras statewide policy discussion. There were several 
comments and or suggestions made. The Sub-committee will review them 
and make their recommendations back to the LEAB board in February. 
 
6. Old Business: Discussion on Senator White’s law enforcement 
recommendations. Several studies have taken place over 20 plus years. 
Towns do have a couple of options for police services. Currently the state 
police cover over 200 towns without a police department. Some towns have 
municipal police department’s, and some have Sheriff’s contracts.  
We all are incredibly grateful of Senator White’s support for all law 
enforcement. 
 
7. Next meeting February 22nd 0930hrs Teams online.  
 
 
8. Meeting adjourned.  


